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05 June 2015

MR. MARIO BOCCUCCI

Head, UN-REDD Programme Secretariat
International Environment House

11-13 Chemin des Anomones

CH-1219 Chatelaine, Geneva, Switzerland
Email: un-redd@un-redd.org

Dear Mr. Boccucei:

This is to re-submit our proposal for UN-REDD targeted support on the development of a
National Forest Monitoring System. Some amendments were made in the draft to fine-tune its
contents.

We hope that our request will be favorably considered. We assure you that we will exert
all our efforts leading to the fruition of this worthy endeavor.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
ATTY. ANALIZA RERUELTA-TEH

Undersecretary
Chief of Staff

Let’s Go Green!



